
From: Todd, Michael (Mike) <mictodd@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 10:48 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Cc: noelleatodd@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: 1302 Prescott - ZBA review 
 

 
 
 

RE: 1302 Prescott - ZBA review 

City of Ann Arbor 

Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

Dear Board Members, 

We are emailing in support of a 3’ front porch variance at 1302 Prescott Ave. It is our opinion that this 
project will improve both the aesthetics and property values of our neighborhood. 

Please approve the variance to permit the porch enlargement. 

Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Michael and Noelle Todd 

1300 Prescott Ave 

Ann Arbor, MI 48103 

 

Michael J. Todd, MD 

Assistant Professor 

Director, Emergency Radiology 

Department of Radiology, Division of Emergency Radiology 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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